
Editorial

For the past seven years, the editor-in-chief of Prolegomena has been Filip 
Grgić. During that period, the journal took great steps forward in terms of its 
publication standards, review process, cooperation with both domestic and 
international scholars, and the quality of submissions. It was also included in 
several prestigious bibliographical databases, such as Scopus, Current Content 
/ Arts & Humanities, and the European Reference Index for the Humani-
ties (ERIH PLUS). We would hereby like to express our gratitude to Filip 
for these valuable results, as well as for setting up the guidelines for running 
our journal in the future. Starting with this issue, we also introduce a minor 
change to our publishing policy: only manuscripts written in Croatian or 
English that adhere to the broadly construed analytical philosophical tradi-
tion and its principles of structural clarity, conceptual precision, and sound-
ness of argumentation, will be taken into consideration.
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